
Hi, 
 
my comment might not refer to any of the particular projects described in the 
consultation but rather regarding the final green space that will remain once 
construction has completed. It appears to me that it will be very little, 
with only the park that is adjacent to the new primary school as far as I 
understand. 
Given the size of the buildings (both residential as well as university 
buildings) this is too little in my opinion. 
In particular, as the plan claims to target an eco-responsible development I 
believe there should be more green space and also community gardens. 
 
It seems there is currently a community garden project in the area that, as 
far as I understand, is within the sectors PB34 and PB36. Given the emergent 
needs in terms or urban planning to introduce not only green spaces but also 
urban agriculture, I believe that having somewhere space for community 
gardens is crucial. In particular, as it appears a lot of the new buildings 
are large offering social housing and affordable housing -- with a resident 
group that would tremendously benefit from such community gardens. 
 
best regards 
Bettina Kemme 
 


